Rubénlimardo



Lodz, Poland

17 October 2016



CALL FOR ENTRIES



From: Mr Rubén Limardo/ Mr Ruperto Gascón/ Olympic Champion/ Sword Master and Olympic trainer



The Fundación Rubén Limardo (Rubén Limardo Foundation) has the honour of notifying male and female epee coaches in Venezuela that we are now registering entries for the “Epee Course” to be delivered by the Polish Fencing Federation and the University of Sports in Katowice.

The course will begin on 24 November and end on 4 December this year. The theory part of the course will be held in the city of Katowice, with the practical part taking place in Lodz, where the national team for this discipline is based.

We are sending this notification solely to epee coaches in Venezuela.  Please send your sports and professional curricula to the following email address: rupertogascon@hotmail.com as soon as possible.



Best wishes,



RUBÉN LIMARDO						MR RUPERTO GASCÓN
OLYMPIC CHAMPION						SWORD MASTER
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